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Ref. No. MCHI/CEO/18-19/028
September 18, 2018

To,

Shri Ritesh Kumar Singh (LA.S)

Joint Secretary,

Ministry of Environment, Forest & Climate Change
Indira Paravaran Bhavan

Jor bagh Road, Aligan;

New Delhi - 1100033

Sub: Request to Ease Environmental Clearance process

Ref: Issue of Circular/ Notification.

Dear Sir,

We enclose herewith our letter no. MCHI/PRES/17-18/234 dtd. July 05, 2018
addressed to Shri C.K. Mishra ( I.A.S) Secreatry, MOEF, wherein we had pointed out
that the process of granting EC is getting held up for a very long time and many
housing projects are getting affected as SEIAA is insisting on submission of
IOD/ Approval from the Municipal Corporation of Greater Mumbai. This delay may
stall the PMAY scheme along with crucial Housing for All policy.

We, therefore once again request you to please issue necessary clarification to State
Environmental Committees and Government of Maharashtra on the above issue and
direct them to accept the projects before insisting for IOD as practiced earlier.

Thanking You,

Sincerely Yours,
For CREDAI-MCHI

S. S. Hussain, . A.S. (Retd.)
Chief Executive Officer
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